
 

 Jigsaw  
Out of School Scheme 

 
 Holiday Dates  

 

Easter holidays run from Tuesday 3rd April to Friday 13th please speak to a member of staff to book 

in, can we also remind parents that we will not be running a play scheme during the Spring Bank 

Holidays. 

 

Food Tasting  

Once every half term we will be having a food tasting afternoon at Jigsaw, This will be on different 

afternoons so that all the children get the opportunity to try the food. So far we have had Chinese 

food tasting during the February half term – this next half term we will be trying Greek Food,  

Each afternoon with snack, we provide a fruit or veg option along with the main snack (i.e. Cucumber, 

Kiwi, Bananas, Apple, Pea Shoots and Carrots etc.). The whiteboard in the foyer informs parents what 

was on offer for snack that day. Please be aware that although we encourage all children to help 

themselves it is children’s choice as to what they choose to eat.  

 

Allergies  

As we introduce new food to the children can we please remind parent’s to keep us up to date with 

any allergies your children may have.  

 

Sibling starter’s for September  

All siblings due to start with us in September are entitled to a free 5 hour session to use during the 

Summer holidays, Please speak to myself to arrange this session. 

 

School Trips  

If your child is on a school trip and requires a late collection please can we ask that you let a member 

of staff know ASAP. We may be unable to offer a late collection if we are only informed at the last 

minute. Also if your child is on a trip that states they will be back at normal time please make us 

aware of this. As we all know traffic can sometimes mean that trips are delayed, We can put a 

member of staff on stand by for a late collection but if we are unaware of a trip & the children are 

delayed at the last minute we may not have a spare member of staff able to go back up to collect the 

children so please let us know.  

 

GDPR – General Data Protection Regulation  

Please make sure you read (on our Web-Site www.jigsawthackley.co.uk) the new Data Protection 

Policy and the Privacy Notice. We will be providing a paper copy of the Privacy Notice which you 

will be asked to sign and will then be kept with your child’s registration form.  

 
Faye Hogarth –Deputy Manager 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


